
Changes to Departmental Information 
 
Admission-Undergraduate  

Reinstatement and Readmission 

Addition of text to the first paragraph. 

Undergraduate students who have not registered for courses for one or 
more semesters, or who have been academically separated from 
the university and who wish to re-enroll must file an application for 
reinstatement/readmission with the Office of Admission. An official 
transcript from all colleges attended (if any) since last enrolling at BSU 
as well as a personal statement explaining the circumstances of 
separation/non-enrollment must be submitted with the application 
while meeting the above published priority deadlines for transfer 
students. On-campus housing is not offered to reinstated or 
readmitted students. Students seeking on-campus housing may 
add their name to the residence hall waiting list but will only be 
considered if space becomes available. 

 
  


